New Directions In The Ethics Of Assisted Suicide And Euthanasia International Library Of Ethics
Law And The
This is likewise one of the factors by obtaining the soft documents of this New Directions In The Ethics Of Assisted Suicide And Euthanasia International Library Of
Ethics Law And The by online. You might not require more become old to spend to go to the ebook inauguration as skillfully as search for them. In some cases, you
likewise reach not discover the proclamation New Directions In The Ethics Of Assisted Suicide And Euthanasia International Library Of Ethics Law And The that you are
looking for. It will totally squander the time.
However below, gone you visit this web page, it will be for that reason extremely easy to acquire as capably as download guide New Directions In The Ethics Of
Assisted Suicide And Euthanasia International Library Of Ethics Law And The
It will not take many become old as we notify before. You can realize it though measure something else at home and even in your workplace. for that reason easy! So,
are you question? Just exercise just what we manage to pay for below as without difficulty as evaluation New Directions In The Ethics Of Assisted Suicide And
Euthanasia International Library Of Ethics Law And The what you taking into consideration to read!

Palliative Care Nursing Marianne Matzo 2005 Annotation Offering a blend of
holistic and humanistic caring coupled with aggressive management of pain and
symptoms associated with advanced disease, this resource is organized around 15
competencies in palliative care developed by the American Association of Colleges
of Nursing, with each chapter outlining specific skills needed to achieve each
competency.
Moral Struggle and Religious Ethics David A. Clairmont 2011-03-31 Moral Struggle
and Religious Ethics offers a comparative discussion of the challenges of living a
moral religious life. This is illustrated with a study of two key thinkers,
Bonaventure and Buddhaghosa, who influenced the development of moral thinking in
Christianity and Buddhism respectively. Provides an important and original
contribution to the comparative study and practice of religious ethics Moves away
from a comparison of theories by discussing the shared human problem of moral
weakness Offers an fresh approach with a comparison of the understanding of the
problem of moral weakness between the two key thinkers, Bonaventure and
Buddhaghosa Written by a highly respected academic in the dynamic and fast-growing
field of comparative religious ethics
Catholic Moral Theology in the United States Charles E. Curran 2008-04-11 In this
magisterial volume Charles E. Curran surveys the historical development of
Catholic moral theology in the United States from its 19th century roots to the
present day. He begins by tracing the development of pre-Vatican II moral theology
that, with the exception of social ethics, had the limited purpose of training
future confessors to know what actions are sinful and the degree of sinfulness.
Curran then explores and illuminates the post-Vatican II era with chapters on the
effect of the Council on the scope and substance of moral theology, the impact of
Humanae vitae, Pope Paul VI's encyclical condemning artificial contraception,
fundamental moral theology, sexuality and marriage, bioethics, and social ethics.
Curran's perspective is unique: For nearly 50 years, he has been a major influence
on the development of the field and has witnessed first-hand the dramatic increase
in the number and diversity of moral theologians in the academy and the Church. No
one is more qualified to write this first and only comprehensive history of
Catholic moral theology in the United States.
Hospice Ethics Timothy W. Kirk 2014-08-28 Hospice care is one of the fastestgrowing segments of the U. S. healthcare system, a trend that is expected to
accelerate as the median age of the population continues to rise over the next
three decades. Despite over forty percent of the population now dying while on
hospice care, very little has been published on the ethical opportunities and
challenges experienced in the everyday lives of those giving and receiving hospice
care. This book is the first comprehensive collection devoted to analyzing
distinctive ethical issues arising in the delivery of hospice care and designed to
promote best ethical practices for hospice care professionals and organizations.
Thirteen newly commissioned chapters by seventeen hospice experts populate three
thematic sections of the book, each devoted to an aspect of the intersection
between ethics and hospice care. Contributors have unique qualifications and
abilities to articulate and respond to ethically significant phenomena that -while not always unique to hospice care -- arise in especially poignant and
complex ways when caring for patients enrolled in hospice. As the shift or return
to home-based care at the end of life continues, hospice professionals and
programs will be faced with a broader array of terminal illnesses, cultural
beliefs and traditions, and patient and family values than ever before. Hospice
will no longer be tailored solely to the final stage of cancer, but will need to
accommodate patients whose illnesses are variable in their progression and whose
treatment plans include many medical options. The ethical orientations and
frameworks that have served hospice for the past 50 years will need to be
supplemented and refined if hospice is to fulfill this changing social mission.
Hospice Ethics explores a new paradigm for hospice ethics from a multidisciplinary and provides an important educational resource for professional
training in end of life care.
Everybody Wants to Go to Heaven but Nobody Wants to Die: Bioethics and the
Transformation of Health Care in America Amy Gutmann 2019-08-27 NOW FEATURING A
NEW AFTERWORD, "PANDEMIC ETHICS" From two eminent scholars comes a provocative
examination of bioethics and our culture’s obsession with having it all without
paying the price. Shockingly, the United States has among the lowest life
expectancies and highest infant mortality rates of any high-income nation, yet, as
Amy Gutmann and Jonathan D. Moreno show, we spend twice as much per capita on
medical care without insuring everyone. A “remarkable, highly readable journey”
(Judy Woodruff ) sure to become a classic on bioethics, Everybody Wants to Go to
Heaven but Nobody Wants to Die explores the troubling contradictions between
expanding medical research and neglecting human rights, from testing anthrax
vaccines on children to using brain science for marketing campaigns. Providing “a
clear and compassionate presentation” (Library Journal) of such complex topics as
radical changes in doctor-patient relations, legal controversies over in vitro
babies, experiments on humans, unaffordable new drugs, and limited access to
hospice care, this urgent and incisive history is “required reading for anyone
with a heartbeat” (Andrea Mitchell).
Rhetorical Ethics and Internetworked Writing James E. Porter 1998 Rhetorical
Ethics and Internetworked Writing develops rhetoric theory as a heuristic tool for
addressing the new ethical and legal complexities cyberwriters and writing
teachers face on the Internet and World Wide Web. Porter conceptualizes rhetoric
as an ethical operation (first by examining the rhetoric-ethics relationship in
classical and modern rhetoric, then by turning to postmodern ethics, which revives
a casuistic approach to ethics). In the second half of the book, Porter considers
special cases involving electronic discourse on the networks that challenge or
undermine conventional print-based law and ethics.
The Right to Die with Dignity Derya Nur Kayacan 2022-06-20 “Can I choose to die?”
As the number of requests for euthanasia and physician-assisted suicide continues
to rise, human rights law faces a new conflict: the right to die vs. the right to
life... The right to die or, in other words, ‘the right to choose the time and
manner of one’s own death’ is a question of personal autonomy and its limits. This
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book provides a comprehensive understanding of the right to die and sheds light on
its possible future under the European Convention on Human Rights. After setting a
clear framework by defining the key terminology, the book takes a two-part
approach to achieving its aim. The first part focuses on the right to die in
practice by examining selected jurisdictions. Switzerland, which is famous for its
assisted suicide organizations, and the Netherlands, which was the first country
to legalize euthanasia, are examined in detail. Belgium, Germany, the United
Kingdom, and -as an exception to the Convention perspective - Canada are also
included. While this examination offers a better understanding of what the right
to die looks like in practice, it also provides insights on the slippery slope
argument, which serves as a counterweight to personal autonomy, without making a
definitive statement on its validity. This part also illustrates the different
paths that led or did not lead to the right to die in practice. The second part is
an analysis of the European Court of Human Rights case law on the right to die.
The Court has made important statements in only very cases, while its caution when
approaching such a delicate and controversial topic among its 47 members is
understandably emphasized. This analysis of the Court’s approach to the balancing
of personal autonomy against other interests allows us to take a look back at the
practice in more permissive jurisdictions through the lens of the Convention.
Taken together, the book’s two parts provide valuable lessons for countries that
decide to practice assisted dying, which are outlined in the conclusion. In
addition, given that a purely legal approach can only offer a partial picture, the
book argues that an interdisciplinary approach would be much more favorable in
terms of providing the necessary basis for the right to die debate.
Long-term Care John R. Pratt 2004 Now in its second edition, Long-Term Care:
Managing Across the Continuum has been thoroughly revised and updated to provide
you with a solid foundation on which to build your management expertise. The text
provides a comprehensive overview of the current state of long-term care, the
changes that are taking place, and of the skills managers need to be successful.
New Directions in Spiritual Kinship Todne Thomas 2017-04-17 This volume examines
the significance of spiritual kinship—or kinship reckoned in relation to the
divine—in creating myriad forms of affiliations among Christians, Jews, and
Muslims. Rather than confining the study of spiritual kinship to Christian
godparenthood or presuming its disappearance in light of secularism, the authors
investigate how religious practitioners create and contest sacred solidarities
through ritual, discursive, and ethical practices across social domains, networks,
and transnational collectives. This book’s theoretical conversations and rich case
studies hold value for scholars of anthropology, kinship, and religion.
New Directions in Federal Civil Practice and Procedure 1993
American Federalism and Individual Rights Stephanie Mora Walls 2021-02-15 American
Federalism and Individual Rights presents the founding concepts of federalism and
individualrights, and facilitates a discussion of their compatibility. Through the
lens of policy analysis, the author discovers ways in which federalism has both
helped and hindered the protection of individual rights in the United States.
Assisted Suicide and the European Convention on Human Rights Stevie Martin
2021-04-13 Locating assisted suicide within the broader medical end-of-life
context and drawing on the empirical data available from the increasing number of
permissive jurisdictions, this book provides a novel examination of the human
rights implications of the prohibition on assisted suicide in England and Wales
and beyond. Assisted suicide is a contentious topic and one which has been the
subject of judicial and academic debate internationally. The central objective of
the book is to approach the question of the ban’s compatibility with the European
Convention on Human Rights afresh; freed from the constraints of the existing case
law and its erroneous approach to the legal issues and selective reliance on
empirical data. The book also examines the compatibility of the ban on assisted
suicide with rights which have either been erroneously disregarded or not
considered by either the domestic courts or the European Court of Human Rights.
Having regard to human rights jurisprudence more broadly, including in the context
of abortion, the research and analysis undertaken here demonstrates that the ban
on assisted suicide violates the rights of a significant number of individuals to
life, to freedom from torture or inhuman or degrading treatment and to private
life. Such analysis does not depend on a strained or contrived approach to the
rights at issue. Rather, the conclusions flow naturally from a coherent, logical
application of the established principles governing those rights. While the focus
of the book is the Suicide Act 1961, the conclusions reached have implications
beyond England and Wales, including for the other devolved jurisdictions and
international jurisdictions. Beyond courts and legislators, it will be a valuable
resource for students of human rights and medical law, as well as medical and
legal practitioners and academics working in human rights and end-of-life care.
New Directions in the Ethics of Assisted Suicide and Euthanasia Michael Cholbi
2015-08-20 This book provides novel perspectives on the ethical justifiability of
assisted dying. Seeking to go beyond traditional debates on topics such as the
value of human life and questions surrounding intention and causation, this volume
promises to shift the terrain of the ethical debates about assisted dying. It
reconsiders the role of patient autonomy and paternalistic reasons as well as the
part proposed for medical professionals and clinical ethics consultation in
connection with assisted dying, relates the debate on assisted dying to questions
about organ-donation and developments in medical technology, and demonstrates the
significance of experimental philosophy in assessing questions of assisted dying.
This book is ideal for advanced courses in bioethics and health care ethics.
Understanding Kant's Ethics Michael Cholbi 2016-10-31 Kant's ethical thought
remains one of the most influential, yet notoriously challenging, systems in the
history of philosophy. This volume provides a sympathetic but critical
reconstruction of the main strands of Kant's ethics, focusing on the most commonly
read of Kant's ethical works, the Groundwork of the Metaphysics of Morals. Part I
outlines Kant's arguments in defense of his Categorical Imperative, as well as
elaborating Kant's understanding of dignity and human freedom. Part II addresses
the most common objections to Kant's ethics, including challenges to the Formula
of Universal Law; Kant's controversial ethical stances on suicide, sex and
marriage, and non-human animals; and the place of reason, sentiment, and happiness
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in Kant's ethics. For scholars and specialists alike, the volume offers a clear
and accessible account of what Kantian morality both offers us and asks of us.
New Directions for Law in Australia Ron Levy 2017-09-22 For reasons of
effectiveness, efficiency and equity, Australian law reform should be planned
carefully. Academics can and should take the lead in this process. This book
collects over 50 discrete law reform recommendations, encapsulated in short,
digestible essays written by leading Australian scholars. It emerges from a major
conference held at The Australian National University in 2016, which featured
intensive discussion among participants from government, practice and the academy.
The book is intended to serve as a national focal point for Australian legal
innovation. It is divided into six main parts: commercial and corporate law,
criminal law and evidence, environmental law, private law, public law, and legal
practice and legal education. In addition, Indigenous perspectives on law reform
are embedded throughout each part. This collective work—the first of its kind—will
be of value to policy makers, media, law reform agencies, academics, practitioners
and the judiciary. It provides a bird’s eye view of the current state and the
future of law reform in Australia.
Bioethics Stephen Holland 2016-12-27 This book provides a clear and comprehensive
introduction to contemporary bioethics. It also presents provocative,
philosophically informed arguments on current bioethical issues. Holland engages
with debates ranging from the more familiar – such as euthanasia, advance
decisions to refuse treatment, and new reproductive technologies – to the
philosophical implications of recent developments in genetics, including prenatal
genetic therapy, genetic enhancement and human cloning. The book is built around
four crucial themes. The first is moral status: what are the implications of the
moral status of human embryos or animals for our biomedical practices? The second
theme – life, death and killing – looks at the ethics of ending, or failing to
lengthen, human life. Holland then explores various questions of personal identity
raised in contemporary bioethical debates. Finally, he presents and develops a
version of the argument from nature – which continues to be influential in
bioethics – in order to make sense of the objection that some biomedical
innovations are 'unnatural'. Structuring the discussions in this way creates an
engaging introduction to bioethics that is an ideal textbook for students, whilst
offering much to stimulate colleagues in the field. This second edition has been
thoroughly and comprehensively updated to reflect the most recent advances in
bioethics, and includes an entirely new chapter on the ethical treatment of
patients in the minimally conscious state.
Practical Decision Making in Health Care Ethics Raymond J. Devettere 2016-05-20
This is a new edition of a classic textbook in health care ethics, one that offers
an alternative to the principle-based approach from Beauchamp and Childress
(Principles of Biomedical Ethics, now in its seventh edition from OUP) and
traditional Catholic approaches of Ashley and O'Rourke. In the early chapters
Devettere spells out the meaning of ethics and the importance of prudential
reasoning in seeking the good life. The rest of the book deals with issues and
cases, including determinations of life and death, reproduction and research and
genetics, and the distribution of health care. In this fourth edition Devettere
updates all chapters and adds new cases and new sections on the following:
neuroscience, social psychology, overriding advance directives, studies on the
fetus, the palliative care movement, cardiopulmonary resuscitation, pharmacists
and reproductive issues, prenatal life and abortion, neonatal testing and
mandatory vaccinations, the US governments' STD research in Guatemala, the
emergence of biobanks, facial transplantations, genetic testing, legal issues
around the Affordable Care Act, and more. This is an accessible and comprehensive
textbook covering all aspects of the field.
Euthanasia and Assisted Suicide: Global Views on Choosing to End Life Michael J.
Cholbi 2017-01-26 This book addresses key historical, scientific, legal, and
philosophical issues surrounding euthanasia and assisted suicide in the United
States as well as in other countries and cultures. • Addresses the extended
history of debates regarding the ethical justifiability of assisted suicide and
euthanasia • Analyzes assisted suicide and euthanasia in many cultural,
philosophical, and religious traditions • Provides an interdisciplinary
perspective on the subject, including coverage of topics such as the depictions of
assisted dying in popular culture, that enables a more complete understanding of
the emotionally charged controversy surrounding this subject • Spotlights the
latest medical and scientific developments in euthanasia and examines the role of
technology in the ethical debates on assisted dying
Contemporary Moral Issues Lawrence M. Hinman 2016-07-01 Contemporary Moral Issues
is an anthology that provides a selection of readings on contemporary social
issues revolving around three general themes: Matters of Life and Death, Matters
of Equality and Diversity, and Expanding the Circle, which includes duties beyond
borders, living together with animals, and environmental ethics. The text contains
a number of distinctive, high-profile readings and powerful narratives, including
Jonathan Foer's "Eating Animals," Eva Feder Kittay's "On the Ethics of Selective
Abortion for Disability," and Susan M. Wolf's "Confronting Assisted Suicide and
Euthanasia: My Father's Death." Each set of readings is accompanied by an
extensive introduction, a bibliographical essay, pre-reading questions, and
discussion questions.
On Moral Medicine M. Therese Lysaught 2012-07-20 In print for more than two
decades, On Moral Medicine remains the definitive anthology for Christian
theological reflection on medical ethics. This third edition updates and expands
the earlier awardwinning volumes, providing classrooms and individuals alike with
one of the finest available resources for ethics-engaged modern medicine.
Public Sector Management in Australia Ciaran O'Faircheallaigh 1999 Revised and
updated second edition of a text first published in 1992. Includes recent
empirical research and a new section on management in practice. Addresses issues
relating to the design and structure of governmental bodies, the utility and
impact of alternative management techniques and public sector ethics and
accountability. Includes references and an index. The authors have senior
positions at the Centre for Australian Public Sector Management and have published
extensively in their field.
Euthanasia, Ethics and Public Policy John Keown 2018-10-18 A unique, documented
case against the legalisation of 'assisted dying', based mainly on empirical and
logical 'slippery slope' concerns.
Pediatric Ethics Alan R. Fleischman 2016-09-05 This book examines the many ethical
issues related to health and health care in children. It describes the field of
Pediatric ethics, a unique and important aspect of the discipline of bioethics,
the study of moral conduct in health care and the rational process for determining
the best course of action in the face of conflicting choices. The book begins with
an exploration of what it means to be a child in America and the unique kinship
relationships and obligations engendered by the decision of parents to have a
child, and it examines ethical principles and professional obligations related to
the care of children. Each of the chapters in the book focuses on important
ethical concerns. It begins with ethical issues in creating babies using
reproductive technologies, and then continues with an analysis of the ethical
issues in labor and delivery of a child. The book continues with an in depth
analysis of the many hard choices faced by families and clinicians in the care of
critically ill neonates, and then goes on to describe current controversies in
caring for older children who are dying and their families, as well as ethical
issues concerning adolescents, research ethics as it relates to children, issues
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concerning genetic testing, screening and biobanking, and surgical and medical
enhancement of children. Each chapter has case examples to illustrate the real
life concerns of patients, families and clinicians. The book is intended for
students in pediatrics and ethics, as well as for practicing clinicians, and
interested families.
Rational Suicide in the Elderly Robert E. McCue 2016-10-27 This book provides a
comprehensive view of rational suicide in the elderly, a group that has nearly
twice the rate of suicide when chronically ill than any other demographic. Its
frame of reference does not endorse a single point-of-view about the legitimacy of
rational suicide, which is evolving across societies with little guidance for
geriatric mental health professionals. Instead, it serves as a resource for both
those clinicians who agree that older people may rationally commit suicide and
those who believe that this wish may require further assessment and treatment. The
first chapters of the book provides an overview of rational suicide in the
elderly, examining it through history and across cultures also addressing the
special case of baby boomers. This book takes an ethical and philosophical look at
whether suicide can truly be rational and whether the nearness of death in latelife adults means that suicide should be considered differently than in younger
adults. Clinical criteria for rational suicide in the elderly are proposed in this
book for the first time, as well as a guidelines for the psychosocial profile of
an older adult who wants to commit rational suicide. Unlike any other book, this
text examines the existential, psychological, and psychodynamic perspectives. A
chapter on terminal mental illness and a consideration of suicide in that context
and proposed interventions even without a diagnosable mental illness also plays a
vital role in this book as these are key issues in within the question of suicide
among the elderly. This book is the first to consider all preventative measures,
including the spiritual as well as the psychotherapeutic, and pharmacologic. A
commentary on modern society, aging, and rational suicide that ties all of these
elements together, making this the ultimate guide for addressing suicide among the
elderly. Rational Suicide in the Elderly is an excellent resource for all medical
professionals with potentially suicidal patients, including geriatricians,
geriatric and general psychiatrists, geriatric nurses, social workers, and public
health officials.
The SAGE Handbook of Health Care Ethics Ruth Chadwick 2011-01-18 The SAGE Handbook
of Health Care Ethics is an influential collection of work by leading scholars on
the fundamental and emerging themes which define health care ethics. Combining
international and interdisciplinary perspectives, the Handbook provides a cuttingedge account of debates in five key areas: - health care ethics in an era of
globalization - beginning and end-of-life - vulnerable populations - research
ethics and technologies - public health and human rights. This authoritative
Handbook brings together experts with backgrounds in philosophy, sociology, law,
public policy and the health professions and reflects the increasing impact of
globalisation and the dynamic advances in the fields of bioscience and genetics,
which keep ethics at the centre of debates about the future direction of
healthcare. It is an invaluable resource for all students, practitioners,
academics and researchers investigating ethical issues in relation to healthcare.
The Right to Be Protected from Committing Suicide Jonathan Herring 2022-06-16 This
book argues that suicidal people have the right to receive treatment and for
reasonable steps to be taken that they are protected from killing themselves.
Those suffering threats to life from mental health issues deserve the same
protection as those who face threats to life from ill health or violence from
others. The book explores the ethical and legal case for giving those beset with
suicidal thoughts the treatment they need and for reasonable steps to be taken to
prevent them attempting suicide. Debates around suicide tend to be dominated by
cases involving those with terminal medical conditions seeking assisted dying. But
of those wishing to die, it is far more common to find middle aged men and young
people oppressed by mental health and personal problems. Too often the woeful
failure in the funding of mental health services in the UK means that suicidal
people are denied the support and help they desperately need. This ground-breaking
book makes the legal and ethical case for recognising that the state and public
authorities have a duty to provide and implement an effective suicide prevention
strategy.
Future Directions for the National Healthcare Quality and Disparities Reports
Institute of Medicine 2010-08-10 As the United States devotes extensive resources
to health care, evaluating how successfully the U.S. system delivers high-quality,
high-value care in an equitable manner is essential. At the request of Congress,
the Agency for Healthcare Research and Quality (AHRQ) annually produces the
National Healthcare Quality Report (NHQR) and the National Healthcare Disparities
Report (NHDR). The reports have revealed areas in which health care performance
has improved over time, but they also have identified major shortcomings. After
five years of producing the NHQR and NHDR, AHRQ asked the IOM for guidance on how
to improve the next generation of reports. The IOM concludes that the NHQR and
NHDR can be improved in ways that would make them more influential in promoting
change in the health care system. In addition to being sources of data on past
trends, the national healthcare reports can provide more detailed insights into
current performance, establish the value of closing gaps in quality and equity,
and project the time required to bridge those gaps at the current pace of
improvement.
Varieties of Ethical Reflection Michael Barnhart 2002 Varieties of Ethical
Reflection brings together new cultural and religious perspectives--drawn from
non-Western, primarily Asian, philosophical sources--to globalize the contemporary
discussion of theoretical and applied ethics. The work pushes ethics beyond a
Western philosophical tradition tending toward universalism to infuse and broaden
modern ethical theory with relativistic Asian ethical principles. The contributors
introduce multicultural concepts and ideas from the Chinese Taoist, Confucian and
Neo-Confucian, Indian and East Asian Buddhist, and Hindu traditions, focusing on
such areas of moral controversy as the clash between women's rights and culture;
universal human rights; abortion and euthanasia in a non-Western setting; and the
standardization of medical practice across cultures.
The Ethics of Embryo Adoption and the Catholic Tradition Sarah-Vaughan Brakman
2008-04-08 The strength of this collection of essays is its careful consideration,
from a variety of perspectives within the Catholic tradition, of the practice of
embryo adoption. It approaches the question in an open and reasonable way by
allowing proponents of diverse positions within the tradition. This method both
sheds a great deal of light on the particular question and at the same time
introduces the reader to the relevant general principles that guide Catholic moral
thought.
The Palgrave Handbook of Philosophy and Public Policy David Boonin 2018-10-08 This
book brings together a large and diverse collection of philosophical papers
addressing a wide variety of public policy issues. Topics covered range from longstanding subjects of debate such as abortion, punishment, and freedom of
expression, to more recent controversies such as those over gene editing, military
drones, and statues honoring Confederate soldiers. Part I focuses on the criminal
justice system, including issues that arise before, during, and after criminal
trials. Part II covers matters of national defense and sovereignty, including
chapters on military ethics, terrorism, and immigration. Part III, which explores
political participation, manipulation, and standing, includes discussions of
issues involving voting rights, the use of nudges, and claims of equal status.
Part IV covers a variety of issues involving freedom of speech and expression.
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Part V deals with questions of justice and inequality. Part VI considers topics
involving bioethics and biotechnology. Part VII is devoted to beginning of life
issues, such as cloning and surrogacy, and end of life issues, such as assisted
suicide and organ procurement. Part VIII navigates emerging environmental issues,
including treatments of the urban environment and extraterrestrial environments.
The Animal Ethics Reader Susan J. Armstrong 2016-11-18 The Animal Ethics Reader is
an acclaimed anthology containing both classic and contemporary readings, making
it ideal for anyone coming to the subject for the first time. It provides a
thorough introduction to the central topics, controversies and ethical dilemmas
surrounding the treatment of animals, covering a wide range of contemporary
issues, such as animal activism, genetic engineering, and environmental ethics.
The extracts are arranged thematically under the following clear headings:
Theories of Animal Ethics Nonhuman Animal Experiences Primates and Cetaceans
Animals for Food Animal Experimentation Animals and Biotechnology Ethics and
Wildlife Zoos and Aquariums Animal Companions Animal Law and Animal Activism
Readings from leading experts in the field including Peter Singer, Bernard E.
Rollin and Jane Goodall are featured, as well as selections from Tom Regan, Jane
Goodall, Donald Griffin, Temple Grandin, Ben A. Minteer, Christine Korsgaard and
Mark Rowlands. Classic extracts are well balanced with contemporary selections,
helping to present the latest developments in the field. This revised and updated
Third Edition includes 31 new readings on a range of subjects, including animal
rights, captive chimpanzees, industrial farm animal production, genetic
engineering, keeping cetaceans in captivity, animal cruelty, and animal activism.
The Third Edition also is printed with a slightly larger page format and in an
easier-to-read typeface. Featuring contextualizing introductions by the editors,
study questions and further reading suggestions as the end of each chapter, this
will be essential reading for any student taking a course in the subject. With a
new foreword by Bernard E. Rollin.
The Routledge Handbook of Philosophy of Pain Jennifer Corns 2017-07-14 The
phenomenon of pain presents problems and puzzles for philosophers who want to
understand its nature. Though pain might seem simple, there has been disagreement
since Aristotle about whether pain is an emotion, sensation, perception, or
disturbed state of the body. Despite advances in psychology, neuroscience, and
medicine, pain is still poorly understood and multiple theories of pain abound.
The Routledge Handbook of Philosophy of Pain is an outstanding reference source to
the key topics, problems, and debates in this exciting and interdisciplinary
subject and is the first collection of its kind. Comprising over thirty chapters
by a team of international contributors the Handbook is divided into nine clear
parts: Modeling pain in philosophy Modeling pain in neuroscience Modeling pain in
psychology Pain in philosophy of mind Pain in epistemology Pain in philosophy of
religion Pain in ethics Pain in medicine Pain in law As well as fundamental topics
in the philosophy of pain such as the nature, role, and value of pain, many other
important topics are covered including the neurological pathways involved in pain
processing; biopsychosocial and cognitive-behavioural models of pain; chronic
pain; pain and non-human animals; pain and knowledge; controlled substances for
pain; pain and placebo effects; and pain and physician-assisted suicide. The
Routledge Handbook of Philosophy of Pain is essential reading for students and
researchers in philosophy of mind, philosophy of psychology and ethics. It will
also be very useful to researchers of pain from any field, especially those in
psychology, medicine, and health studies.
Ethics and Error in Medicine Fritz Allhoff 2019-10-17 This book is a collection of
original, interdisciplinary essays on the topic of medical error. Given the
complexities of understanding, preventing, and responding to medical error in
ethically responsible ways, the scope of the book is fairly broad. The
contributors include top scholars and practitioners working in bioethics,
communication, law, medicine and philosophy. Their contributions examine
preventable causes of medical error, disproportionate impacts of errors on
vulnerable populations, disclosure and apology after discovering medical errors,
and ethical issues arising in specific medical contexts, such as radiation
oncology, psychopathy, and palliative care. They also offer practical
recommendations for respecting autonomy, distributing burdens and benefits justly,
and minimizing injury to patients and other stakeholders. Ethics and Error in
Medicine will be of interest to a wide range of researchers, students, and
practitioners in bioethics, philosophy, communication studies, law, and medicine
who are interested in the ethics of medical error.
Moral Expertise Jamie Carlin Watson 2018-08-16 This collection addresses whether
ethicists, like authorities in other fields, can speak as experts in their subject
matter. Though ethics consultation is a growing practice in medical contexts,
there remain difficult questions about the role of ethicists in professional
decision-making. Contributors examine the nature and plausibility of moral
expertise, the relationship between character and expertise, the nature and limits
of moral authority, how one might become a moral expert, and the trustworthiness
of moral testimony. This volume engages with the growing literature in these
debates and offers new perspectives from both academics and practitioners. The
readings will be of particular interest to bioethicists, clinicians, ethics
committees, and students of social epistemology. These new essays promise to
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advance discussions in the professionalization and accreditation of ethics
consultation.
Pratt's Long-Term Care Steven Chies MHA HSE LNHA FACHCA 2020-10-01 Covering the
full spectrum of long-term care, Pratt’s Long-Term Care: Managing Across the
Continuum, Fifth Edition is an ideal introduction to management in this dynamic
industry. Concise, yet complete, it begins with a look at recent changes in longterm care and health care reform, before examining the various long -term care
providers and their interaction with competition, payment systems, quality, and
ethical issues. It moves on to explore managing in the long-term care system
looking at administration, leadership, culture change, technology and community
relations, and concludes with a look at future trends and managing continuing
change. The Fifth Edition is a comprehensive revision reflecting new Federal
Requirements of Participation from CMS for skilled nursing facilities and changes
the Medicare-fee-for-service payment system (PDPM). It also addresses the
Affordable Care Act and its impact on long-term care, as well as the growth of
technology in care, and more.
Regulating the End of Life Sue Westwood 2021-09-10 Death Rights is a collection of
cutting-edge chapters on assisted dying and euthanasia, written by leading authors
in the field. Providing an overview of current regulation on assisted dying and
euthanasia, both in the UK and internationally, this book also addresses the
associated debates on ethical, moral and rights issues. It considers whether, just
as there is a right to life, there should also be a right to death, especially in
the context of unbearable human suffering. The unintended consequences of
prohibitions on assisted dying and euthanasia are explored, and the argument put
forward that knowing one can choose when and how one dies can be life-extending,
rather than life-limiting. Key critiques from feminist and disability studies are
addressed. The overarching theme of the collection is that death is an embodied
right which we should be entitled to exercise, with appropriate safeguards, as and
when we choose. Making a novel contribution to the debate on assisted dying, this
interdisciplinary book will appeal to those with relevant interests in law, sociolegal studies, applied ethics, medical ethics, politics, philosophy, and
sociology.
New Directions in Sexual Ethics Kevin T. Kelly 1998 New Directions in Sexual
Ethics discusses sexual ethics and its connection with the spread of the HIV
virus. Kevin Kelly's previous publications include Life and Love, New Directions
in Moral Theology and Divorce and Second Marriage.
A Palliative Ethic of Care Joseph Fins 2006 "An innovative approach to caring for
the terminally ill patient, A palliative ethic of care provides deeper insights
into why end-of-life care is so challenging and suggests how to improve the care
of the dying" -- Back cover.
Assisted Conception Jennifer Gunning 2000-01-01 Assisted conception is an area
where it often seems that all the ethical and legal issues have been covered and
then technology advances and the discussions start all over again. The book is an
anthology of papers presented during a project looking at thearaputic research in
assisted conception (TRAC). It is divided into three areas addressing research,
ethics and law. Each chapter begins with an overview of the issues, with the aim
being to present new perspectives rather than covering old ground.
Routledge Handbook of Global Health Rights Clayton Ó Néill 2021-05-31 This book
examines the idea of a fundamental entitlement to health and healthcare from a
human rights perspective. The volume is based on a particular conceptual reasoning
that balances critical thinking and pragmatism in the context of a universal right
to health. Thus, the primary focus of the book is the relationship or contrast
between rights-based discourse/jurisprudential arguments and real-life healthcare
contexts. The work sets out the constraints that are imposed on a universal right
to health by practical realities such as economic hardship in countries, lack of
appropriate governance, and lack of support for the implementation of this right
through appropriate resource allocation. It queries the degree to which the
existence of this legally enshrined right and its application in instruments such
as the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights (ICESCR) and
the Universal Declaration of Human Rights (UDHR) can be more than an ephemeral
aspiration but can, actually, sustain, promote, and instil good practice. It
further asks if social reality and the inequalities that present themselves
therein impede the implementation of laudable human rights, particularly within
marginalised communities and cadres of people. It deliberates on what states and
global bodies do, or could do, in practical terms to ensure that such rights are
moved beyond the aspirational and become attainable and implementable. Divided
into three parts, the first analyses the notion of a universal inalienable right
to health(care) from jurisprudential, anthropological, legal, and ethical
perspectives. The second part considers the translation of international human
rights norms into specific jurisdictional healthcare contexts. With a global
perspective it includes countries with very different legal, economic, and social
contexts. Finally, the third part summarises the lessons learnt and provides a
pathway for future action. The book will be an invaluable resource for students,
academics, and policymakers working in the areas of health law and policy, and
international human rights law.
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